
 

 

 
19th December 2023  
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As we come towards the end of the term we wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for 
your continued support in our drive to promote high standards amongst students in the 
school. This last half term we have been pleased to see students looking smart in their full 
uniform, wearing the correct shoes. We have also re-launched the behaviour report system in 
order to help support students with their attitude to learning as well as punctuality. This will 
continue in the New Year.  
 
A reminder of the uniform is below:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Building on this success, we would like to now extend our focus to ensure that all students 
are fully equipped for lessons and would like to inform you of what is required in order to be 
able to purchase any outstanding items over the Christmas break.  

 

 

 
 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

Regular checks will be carried out and any student who does not have the correct equipment 
will be loaned a spare pencil case in exchange for their mobile phone, which will be kept in 
the office till the end of the day. Failure to comply with this will result in the student being 
placed in the Reflection Room. 
 
Students may purchase the following items from the RVHS stationary shop, this can be done 
via ParentPay.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.parentpay.com/


 

 

 
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to ask you to help us with our promotion of 
punctuality for students to school. Please ensure that your child is leaving home in good time 
to arrive in school on time. Period 1 begins at 8:30am and therefore students should be in 
their classrooms by 8:25am at the latest. The school gate opens at 8:15am. Any students 
arriving after 8:30am will be issued with a lunchtime detention. Failure to attend this will result 
in an after-school detention.  
 
Finally, can we remind you that all students should be in full school uniform each day and 
bring their PE kit to change into. Along with our current PE Kit, there is also a new addition, 
the two in one shorts for the girls that can be purchased at Forest Casuals. 
 
May I also remind all parents that school tights are not to be worn aside any PE kit and we 
expect the usual RVHS kit. 
 
Gender Neutral PE Uniform 
 
There is a variety of kit available to be purchased at Forest Casual 
 
Wishing you a wonderful Christmas and New Year.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
 
Miss H Reed     Mrs R Wills 
Associate Assistant Headteacher KS3 Associate Assistant Headteacher KS4 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://rodingvalley.net/high-school/uniform/
https://forestcasualwear.co.uk/pages/roding-valley-high-school

